
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/30/2018 4:05:24 PM

First name: Thomas

Last name: Donaghe

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am a life long Alaskan residing on the Kenai Peninsula. My family and I have enjoyed the Chugach

Forest year round including hiking, mountain biking, camping, winter hiking, snowmobiling, etc.

 

I feel the plan should not change, Alternative A allows for the most diverse option for recreational use. I

personally feel that winter motorized and non-motorized use is balanced. The non-motorized use can be used in

the motorized use and actually allowing more easily accessed areas due to the snowmobiles creating trails. 

 

The management already does a fantastic job of managing the open/closing of trails to protect the

vegetation/trails from inadvertent damage from motorized use.

 

Snowmobiling is one of the main things that I love about the Chugach forest. There is no better way to access

this terrain than this. Please don't change what we have by restricting it even more.

Sincerely,

Thomas Donaghe


